
   

 

 
 

  

 

HERNE HILL  
PRIMARY SCHOOL 
2-24 Gwynne Street,  
Hamlyn Heights 3215 
 
 

CONTACTS: 
Principal: Mr Shane Ezard 
Assistant Principal: Mrs Fiona Anderson 
 
 

CONTACT DETAILS  
Ph: 52 78 4117    Fax:   52 78 3028 
Email: herne.hill.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 
Website: www.hernehillk6.vic.edu.au 
 

School Support Services OHSC Mobile: 
0488 662 783 
 

Herne Hill Primary School Facebook Page:  

Like this page to receive updates of current 
events and activities.  
 

Instagram Account: @hernehillprimary 

It has been another short week this week with 
the Geelong Cup holiday. We hope that 
everyone enjoyed this day at home and 
managed to have some quality family time and 
well earned rest. Students continue to be 
engaged in quality learning opportunities within 
the classroom and a number of extra curricular 
activities have supported the learning this 
week.  
 
HERNE HILL AGRICULTURAL SHOW  
Well Done and congratulations to all students 
who participated in the Herne Hill Agricultural 
Show last Friday. The diversity and standard of 
entries across all categories was fantastic and 
demonstrated the individual talents and 
creativity of all students. The judges has a very 
difficult task of choosing individual placements.  

GRADE 2 SLEEPOVER 
On Tuesday night, our grade 2 students had 
their sleepover at school. The students had a 
fantastic night with lots of fun, games, food and 
movies. Well done to all the students on their 
behaviour and participation on the evening and 
to all the grade 1/2 staff who supported the 
students on this night.  
 
VISITING THE SCHOOL AND SIGNING OUT 
Can all parents please ensure they are 
accessing the school via the administration 
office during the day. It is important that we 
know who is accessing the school site both for 
emergency management procedures and for 
the safety of all children. 
 
Please also be reminded for the same 
reasons, that no students are permitted to 
leave the school grounds without being signed 
out of the office by a parent or age appropriate 
guardian first. 
 
 
 
 

From The Principalõs Desk   
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Extra Curricular Calendar  

OCTOBER 
Walk to School in October! 

Friday 26th 
¶ 3/4 North Geelong 

Multicultural Festival 

Tuesday 30th 
¶ Prep GPAC Excursion  

¶ School Council Meeting  

NOVEMBER 

Thursday 1st 
¶ Prep 2019 Transition #1 

9:30am-11am 

Thursday 8th 
¶ Prep 2019 Transition #2 

9:30am-11am 

Friday 9th 
¶ Grades 3-6 HHPS Ball 

Games 

Thursday 15th 
¶ Prep 2019 Transition #3 

9:30am-11am 

Friday 16th 
¶ Grades 3-6 District Ball 

Games 

Monday 19th ¶ Prep Incursion  

Friday 23rd 
¶ Grade 5/6 Blue Light 

Disco 

Monday 26thñ
Friday 30th  

¶ P-4 Swimming Program 

at Norlane Waterworld 

Friday 30th  
¶ PFA Twilight Fair              

4pm-7pm 

2018 PREP TRANSITION 
We are offering a three part transition program 
for our 2019 prep students. There will be three 
transition mornings for our new prep students 
commencing on Thursday 1st of November. 
We look forward to welcoming our new 
students to Herne Hill Primary School.  
 
SWIMMING 
Just a reminder to families to return their 
swimming notes. P-4 swimming will be 
conducted between the 26th and 30th of 
November at Water world in Norlane. The 
program will be conducted over one week and 
will consist of 5 one hour sessions for each P-4 
grade.  
 
SCHOOL FEES 
Thanks to all families who have already settled 
their 2018 financial contributions. As we move 
towards the end of the year, any payment of 
outstanding fees is appreciated ASAP. Please 
see Karen in the office if you have any 
questions. 
2019 Planning  
 
PLANNING FOR 2019 IS NOW UNDERWAY.  
If you currently have a child/ren attending 
Herne Hill in grades Prep-5 who will not be 
attending here 2019 please advise the office 
ASAP. 
 
GEELONG SHOW 
Congratulations to those students that had their 
work displayed at the Geelong Show. Herne 
Hill Primaryôs display was outstanding with lots 
of beautiful art works and sculptures on show. 
Well Done and thanks to Mrs Ryan for her time 
in preparing and displaying all the art work at 
the Geelong Show.  

 
 

You Can Do It  

Shane Ezard, Principal 
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Welcome back from the Geelong Cup day
-off everyone, hopefully you all had the 
chance to rest. 
 
There are a few exciting events coming 
up including the Grade 3-6 House Ball 
Sports and the Interschool Ball Sports. All 
year levels have been training hard - let's 
see if we can get first place! 
 
All of the entries into the Agricultural 
Show were astonishing! I would also like 
to congratulate all of the lucky individuals 
who earnt a certificate - you deserved it! I 
was especially amazed the stop motion 
video which was submitted by the  
Chamley family. It was stunning! 
 
Congratulations to  Max Daniels for  
progressing past the Western  
Metropolitan Regional Athletics and  
getting into the State Athletics. He did so 
well on that day. The State Athletics will 
be held next Monday. Best of luck Max, 
from the entire Herne Hill Community! 
 
Be sure to drink lots of water as the 
warmer weather is set to get hotter and 
hotter. Walk to School October continues 
and I am amazed at our shared efforts. 
We have so many ticks on the posters in 
the gallery.  
 
Be sure to have a fantastic week! 
 
School Captain, 
Boris K 


